
What’s Developing 

 

 The Eureka Community Development Company’s annual meeting has been set for 

Tuesday, March 15 at the Wolff Den. 

 Because the organization is celebrating its 30
th

 anniversary, the annual meeting will be a 

celebration of that milestone. 

 Keynote speaker for the evening will be Governor Dennis Daugaard. Other local, 

regional, and state people with an association with ECDC and economic development have been 

invited and some of them will speak briefly. 

 All who have a membership in ECDC are invited to a catered German meal at 6:00 PM. 

Anyone who is not a member can purchase a membership by contacting the ECDC office. That 

membership is a one-time fee and is a lifetime membership – it also entitles the member to attend 

the German meal free of charge and dine with the governor.  

 If you are in doubt as to whether you are a member, see the list elsewhere in this issue. 

Plus, all members will receive a written invitation.  Memberships are for individual members, 

and husbands and wives must each have a membership. Memberships are not transferrable.  

 Thank you to all who have been a part of Eureka’s economic and community 

development over the past 30 years. Please join together in the celebration on March 15. 

 Wanda Jundt 


